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Dr. Duong Van }{ao 27-08-2018

University of Mining and Geology (UMG)

Hanoi, Vietnam

Dear Dr. Hao,

It is my pleasure to inform you that your extended abstract entitled "Measurement Of

Natural Radionuclides For Samples Very Rich In Thorium By Gamma Spectrometry -

Mandena Deposit, South Madagascar" has been accepted for'poster presentation in

the forthcoming "Fourth International Conference on Applications of RadiotraCers

and Energetic Beams in Sciences" (ARCEBS-201S) to be held during ll-17

November 2018 at Ffort Raichak, Kolkata.

Your accommodation during the conference is reserved at Ffort Raichak, (Raichak-

on-Ganges), South 24 Parganas, West Bengal - 743368,India, where our conference

will be held from l lth - 17th November 2018.

Looking forward to meet you in ARCEBS-2018

2018

Senior Professor, SINP, Kolkata

Organised by:Saka lnstitute of Nuclear Physics
1 /AF, Bidhannagal Kolkata-700 064, lndia

Email : arcebs.20l 8@gmail.com
Website : http://indico.cern.ch/e/ARCEBS20l 8

Phone:+91 332337 53/.5 n.lll8)

. 
Fax:+91 3323374637

Best regards

Susanta Lahiri

Chairperson, ARCEBS
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